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PPG MEETING

Venue: Kingston Hill Branch

Date: 29.9.16
Chair: Amanda Legg (AL)
Attendees:  Alex Kirkley (AK), Thelma Lobo (TL), Mel Gregory (MG), Diane McLaughlin (DM), Sonja Yeap (SY),  Pat Jones (PJ), 
MINUTES

	Agenda

Item
	Minutes
	Action

By
	Complete

By

	
	Apologies: Lesley Smith (LS),  Amer Nazir (AN), Nicholas Man (NM), Nicola O’Neil (NO), 

	
	

	1
	Previous Minutes:-
No issues to raise from last minutes.
	
	

	2
	CQC Inspection:-
AL gave a brief rundown of the CQC inspection, it was a very stressful day for the staff but everyone handled the day very well and good feedback was received at the end of the day. The report will be discussed with the group at the next PPG meeting.

AK was interviewed on the day and felt it went very well, He felt the inspector was impressed with the answers and questions from AK
	AL

	

	3
	Wi-Fi:-

The practice has had Wi-Fi installed at both the Kingston Hill & Fairfield branch and are looking to have the Friends & Family test installed. Patients would need to complete the short survey to get access to the Wi-Fi.


	
	

	4
	Telephone System:-
 The practice is having lots of issues with BT and will be looking to change suppliers at the end of the contract.  AL would keep the group informed.
	AL
	

	5
	AOB:-

TL is still concerned about patients name being shown on the screen in the waiting room, the practice are still looking for a permanent solution to this problem. At the moment an admin entry is used on patients’ records which rely on the Doctor/Nurse seeing the message not to use the screen.
SY passed on an observation with regards to the music played in the waiting room, a patient was overheard complaining about the volume.  The practice explained the need for music as this masks what is being said at the reception desk and gives patients privacy as they can’t be overheard. A different music station will be looked into.
TL suggested clinics set up for the older generation, an MOT appointment with the nurse where they can ask questions and have a general health check. AL will look into this and will discuss with the partners.
AK suggested inviting a member of staff from each branch be invited to the group to help us continue the streamlining of the practice. 
MG asked if something could be installed for patients to secure their bicycles when visiting the practice. MG had researched and showed the group a bracket called a smile bracket.  AL promised they would be purchased for both KH & FF.
	AL

AL
	

	6
	Next Meeting:- Wednesday 18th January 2017 at 6pm
	
	


Signed………………………………………

Date……………………………

Name……………………………………..
